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Trigg County Public Schools Community,

Happy National Education Week! | want to thank all of you for the work that you are doing to

educate our students during this trying time.

To our amazing staff members; thank you for going above and beyond each and every day to
make sure that our students are healthy and safe, while maintaining the level of educational
excellence that our community has come to expect from us. Your dedication to our students
and community is unparalleled. The role that you have in their lives is one of the most important
and influential that they will have in their lifetime. | appreciate all of the work that you are doing

to make sure that our students have a positive and educational experience in our schools.

To our exceptional students; | know that this year is full of new rules and changes that no one
saw coming. | am so proud of the work and effort that all of you are putting into your own
education, despite these changes. | know that the new rules are daunting and difficult to
understand at times, but you are handling all of these changes with grace and class. | am proud

of all of you and | am happy to be a part of such an amazing school system.

To our excellent parents; | want to personally thank you for the dedication and support that you
give to your students each and every day. | know that your child's education is a huge
responsibility. We, at Trigg County Public Schools, do not take that responsibility lightly and |
know that you do not either. This school year has presented many new challenges for staff,
students, and you, the parents and guardians of our students. | know that many of you have

stepped up to help your students with virtual school and have had to face many challenges in
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making sure that your child’s education is still a top priority. Thank you for trusting us with your

child’s education and facing the many challenges that this school year has brought with us.

I am honored to be a part of such an amazing school district and supportive community. Thank
you all for such a warm welcome this year and | look forward to many more years with Trigg

County Public Schools.

Sincerely,

BT hrpe

Superintendent

TRIGG COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS | 202 MAIN STREET CADIZ, KY 42211
| WK: 270.522.6075 | FAX: 270.522.7782 | WWW.TRIGG.KYSCHOOLS.US



